
Playspace consultation: Voyager Street, Wadalba
Engagement Summary

Between 25 October and 10 November Council undertook community consultation for the Voyager Street Playspace 
in Wadalba.
The community were invited to complete a survey. The questions asked were designed to assist Council plan the 
redevelopment in a way that reflects the values and preferences of our community. 

Survey results revealed that:
•	 	72% of participants visit mid-morning (9am-11am) and afternoon (2pm-5pm) 
•	 	60% of participants will visit the playspace 1-3 times per week 
•	 	33% of the potential users of the playspace are between 3-5 years of age 
•	 	The top two priorities for visiting the playspace is to play with children (86%) and enjoy the peace and quiet (4%). 
•	 	Majority of survey respondents would prefer a traditional playspace (49%), followed by a natural playspace (35%) 
•	 	Slide (77%), swings (68%), climbing frame (49%), climbing net/rope (45%) and natural play (40%) were considered 

‘very important’ options for the playspace according to survey respondents 
•	 	Bins (89%), water refill station (69%), picnic tables (57%) and accessible pathways (57%) were considered ‘very 

important’ items for inclusion at the playspace 

Further analysis of the feedback received during the phase one playspace consultation is currently being undertaken. 
These results will then be used to inform the development of concept plans for the new local playspace located at 
Voyager Street Reserve, Wadalba.

Engagement Results

What’s next?

Find out more and stay up to date at yourvoiceourcoast.com
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